
  be 2433 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 2433 # hilaskomai {hil-as'-kom-ahee}; middle voice from the
same as 2436; to conciliate, i.e. (transitively) to atone for
(sin), or (intransitively) be propitious: -- {be} merciful, make
reconciliation for.[ql

  for 2433 # hilaskomai {hil-as'-kom-ahee}; middle voice from
the same as 2436; to conciliate, i.e. (transitively) to atone
for (sin), or (intransitively) be propitious: -- be merciful,
make reconciliation {for}.[ql

  make 2433 # hilaskomai {hil-as'-kom-ahee}; middle voice from
the same as 2436; to conciliate, i.e. (transitively) to atone
for (sin), or (intransitively) be propitious: -- be merciful,
{make} reconciliation for.[ql

  merciful 2433 # hilaskomai {hil-as'-kom-ahee}; middle voice
from the same as 2436; to conciliate, i.e. (transitively) to
atone for (sin), or (intransitively) be propitious: -- be
{merciful}, make reconciliation for.[ql

  mercyseat 2435 # hilasterion {hil-as-tay'-ree-on}; neuter of a
derivative of 2433; an expiatory (place or thing), i.e.
(concretely) an atoning victim, or (specially) the lid of the
Ark (in the Temple): -- {mercyseat}, propitiation.[ql

  propitiation 2435 # hilasterion {hil-as-tay'-ree-on}; neuter
of a derivative of 2433; an expiatory (place or thing), i.e.
(concretely) an atoning victim, or (specially) the lid of the
Ark (in the Temple): -- mercyseat, {propitiation}.[ql

  reconciliation 2433 # hilaskomai {hil-as'-kom-ahee}; middle
voice from the same as 2436; to conciliate, i.e. (transitively)
to atone for (sin), or (intransitively) be propitious: -- be
merciful, make {reconciliation} for.[ql
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